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Editor’'s Note Regarding the Interview
with Professor David Kendall,

August 1996 Issue

Paul Switzer

In an interview a speaker’s words can be inter-
preted in ways not intended by the speaker. While
it is the editors’ responsibility to bring attention to
obvious cases of this kind prior to publication, this
was not done due to oversight with respect to the
two particular lines in the interview with Professor
David Kendall in the August 1996 issue of this jour-
nal. These lines appear at the bottom of page 174
where Professor Kendall wanted to note that Michel
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Loeve had been more fortunate than most others
who had been deported to concentration camps dur-
ing World War II. Professor Kendall indicated to me
that he certainly did not intend to minimize the un-
fortunate fate of practically all deportees and has
written to apologize unreservedly. The editors re-
gret the pain caused to many of our readers and to
Professor Kendall resulting from this editorial over-
sight.



